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I vehemently oppose taking away the right of Oregonians to use mail in voting. I have 

been an Oregon resident almost my entire life and have used mail in voting as long 

as it has been available to me. To take this option away would be violating my rights. 

There has never been an issue with our mail in ballot system and there most 

definitely is no reason to try to take this right away. The only reason I can imagine 

that anyone would want to do this is to try to manipulate the voting system. Enough is 

Enough......HANDS OFF! 


